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DOMESTIC

Powder Roach, Ant and Silverfish Killer

STOP INSECT (R)

KILLS Cockroaches, ants and silverfish 
where they live, hide and breed!

GUARANTEE: 100% Boric Acid

454 g

REG. NO. 25302 P.C.P. ACT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

CAREFULLY READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

ODORLESS, NON-STAINING, NON-FLAMMABLE

Exclusive distributor:
AEROKURE INTERNATIONAL INC.

P.O. BOX 22,
SHERBROOKE, QC CANADA J1H 5H5

http://www.aerokure.com

DIRECTIONS:

To control cockroaches, ants and silverfish: SHAKE WELL. 
TWIST CAP UNTIL FULLY OPEN.  HOLD BOTTLE AT A 45 DEGREE ANGLE. 
POWDER SHOULD FLOW FREELY WHEN BOTTLE IS SQUEEZED.  Apply only
in areas inaccessible to children and pets.  Cover or remove
food, dishes, and cooking utensils before applying.  Avoid
pantry shelves and other places where food is stored.  For
faster application, remove top.  Use spoon to distribute
powder in hard to reach places.  Apply liberally, scattering
under and behind refrigerator, stove, sink, dishwasher,
washing machine and dryer, tubs; into openings around drains,
water pipes and electrical conduits; and in cracks and
crevices along baseboards and corners of cabinets, cupboards,
and closets.  Remove all lower drawers in kitchen and bathroom



cabinets, bedroom dressers and closets, then scatter liberally
in drawer wells.  Reapply as necessary.  Any powder visible
after application must be brushed into cracks and crevices or
removed.  Do not contaminate food, dishes, utensils, feed or
any body of water.

PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid
breathing dust.  Avoid eye contact.  Wash thoroughly after
handling and before eating, drinking or smoking.

FIRST AID:

If swallowed give water and induce vomiting.  Immediately
contact a physician or Poison Control Centre.  If eye contact
occurs, flush with plenty of water.  Get medical attention if
irritation persists.

DISPOSAL:

Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap empty container and
discard in household garbage.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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